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Dear patients, 
As some of you may be aware, Brown Clee Medical Practice will shortly be entering a period of change following the news that Dr Railton will be retiring in the next couple of months and sadly leaving the practice. 
We would like to take this opportunity to extend our sincere thanks to Dr Railton for the many years of service and support to the local community. 
We would also like to reassure patients that GP services will be continuing and that the same great care will be provided by our General Practice team during this period. 
Dr Bassett has confirmed his intention to continue practicing as a GP and, as part of future planning for the practice, is now looking at several possible options and proposals.
In addition to this, a partnership to support Brown Clee Medical Practice over the coming months has been established. This will include representatives from the South-East Shropshire Primary Care Network (PCN), NHS Shropshire, Telford and Wrekin and Shropshire Council. 
The partnership will be working with the Brown Clee Patient Participation Group (PPG) and other interested parties within the community during this period to ensure the continuity of GP services in the area, as well as a smooth transition for any necessary change. 
During this period of planning, there may be some new faces in practice who will be working with the team as extra support. These will be healthcare professionals of different specialisms who can assist with appointments and ensure that patients get the help they need in the quickest amount of time. 
[bookmark: _Hlk157611052]To keep you updated on any progress, we will be sharing information via the ‘Brown Clee Medical Practice – patient page’ Facebook account and to all members of the PPG via email lists and the wider community dissemination network. If you would like to get more involved in this work, please contact the PPG by emailing: tina.ranson@outlook.com.
We know there has already been a great amount of interest in the future of the practice and we would like to thank you for your support so far. We will keep you updated on our progress over the coming months. 

Kind regards, 
Brown Clee Medical Practice, South-East Shropshire Primary Care Network (PCN), NHS Shropshire, Telford and Wrekin and Shropshire Council. 
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